
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Hearings Officer 

 
FROM: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie, AICP 

Deputy Community Development Director and 

Planning Administrator 

 
DATE: April 6, 2023 

 
SUBJECT: Conditional Use / Class 3 Site Plan Review Case No. CU-SPR23-02 – 3997 

Carson Rd; Open Rebuttal 

 
 

On March 22, 2023, the Hearings Officer held a public hearing for CU-SPR23-02. The hearing was 

closed, and the record was left open until March 29, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. for anyone to provide 

additional written testimony. No testimony was received. Any party was able to submit rebuttal to 

testimony until April 5, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. The applicant has until April 12, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. to 

submit final written rebuttal. 

 

No comments have been received in the open rebuttal period. 

 

cc: CU-SPR23-02 File 

 


